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	Is a mandatory qualification for teaching of children with sensory impairment (HI, MSI and VI) still necessary?  Please help by giving reasons for your answer.

	

























	Thinking of your own professional experience,
 what are the key skills which should be achieved by the mandatory qualifications in Sensory Impairment?

	




















	What are the key strengths of the current mandatory qualifications? 

	




























	What are the gaps in the current mandatory qualifications?

	





















	What other key points should a review of the SI mandatory qualifications consider, that you have not already mentioned above? 

	





















	As you should be aware, DfE/nasen with UCL are reviewing the provision of continuing CPD for sensory impairment, for mainstream and specialist professionals, through a gap analysis survey. The closing date for that is 3 October 2018. If you have additional points to make about the major issues you think they should be addressing, outside the mandatory qualification, please let us know here: 

	























	If you hold an MQ (or more than one, please tell us: 

	
Which specialism(s) do you hold an MQ in?  Roughly when did you obtain it/them?
 
Please tick:                                                                          Approximate year obtained

	
 HI

	

	
 VI

	

	
 MSI

	

	If you are interested in participating further in the NatSIP review of the MQ, and possibly attending a further meeting on this topic, please can you fill in your name and contact details below. Thank you. 

	Name:

Contact details (including email address):









When completed, please return this form to: 
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